
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; richardkolber@hotmail.com
Cc: Jenna Kay; Jose Alvarez; Oliver Orjiako
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2025 8:06:38 AM

Good day, Richard,
 
Thank you for your comments regarding Climate Change as relates to the 2025 Comprehensive
Plan.
 
I have forwarded these to Staff and will enter them into the Index of Record.
 
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
Program Assistant, Clark County Community Planning
 
From: Clark County <webteam@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Friday, January 17, 2025 5:53 PM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Submitted on Fri, 01/17/2025 - 5:53 PM

First Name
Richard

Last Name
Kolber

Email Address
richardkolber@hotmail.com

Phone Number
4082309838
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Address
11412 NE 49th St E14
Vancouver, Washington. 98682-6268

Message Subject
Climate part of comprehensive plan

Comments
Clark County should look at developing a community climate road map much like what Santa
Clara County Office of Sustainability and Resilinence has developed and to help Clark County
cities develop climate act plans to help the cities meet thier comprehensive plan goals.
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